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Tuesday 13th May 2025 
Colour Run - Friday 6th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are excited to announce that  we will be holding our ‘Colour Run’ event again this year on 
Friday 6th June 2025. Here is the link for last year’s video to refresh your memory of the fun we 
had: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PkOcbs6msUc 
 
We would like to invite our children to be sponsored for the taking part in the event and your 
child will bring home a sponsor form if they would like to collect sponsorship. Money raised will 
go towards funding new equipment for our children. 
 
We are also inviting adults to come and to take part in the obstacle course or join in throwing 
colour for a small donation (this includes non school age siblings). Please come and spectate on 
the day - the more the merrier. If you would like to join your child for their race, please see the 
estimated timetable below: 
 
Event timetable 

●​ 9.00 -  obstacle course with no colour powder or bubbles (invitation only) 
●​ 9.10 - 9.45  Early Years (including nursery and pre school) 
●​ 9.45 - Mars 
●​ 10.00 - Pluto 

10.15 BREAK 
●​ 10.30 - Saturn 
●​ 10.45 - Neptune 
●​ 11.00 - Jupiter 
●​ 11.15 - Mercury 
●​ 11.30 - Earth 

 
Important information: 

●​ Children will be given eye protection (glasses). In previous years, some children have 
found it difficult wearing glasses they were not used to. Please feel free to bring in a pair 
of sunglasses or goggles they will be comfortable in.  

●​ Children should wear old clothes as the colour powder (washable and child friendly) may 
cause some slight staining. Old tops will be provided if finding old clothes is a problem.   

●​ Your child should also bring their PE kit to change into after the run. 
●​ All classes from nursery to Year 6 will be involved. 
●​ There will be donation buckets available if you wish to support our school further. 
●​ This event will be weather permitting but we will let you know in advance if we need to 

reschedule 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes  
Ms Sarah Biss and Miss Danielle Seymour ​
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